The Regular Meeting of 

The Borough of Lake Como Planning Board
scheduled for Monday, September 14, 2020, at 7:00 pm
has been CANCELED.

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for
3rd Monday, October 19, 2020, at 7:00 pm (moved from Columbus Day).

Due to COVID-19, it will be determined 
if this meeting will be held virtually, physically at Borough Hall
or a combination of both.  An invitation with the information to join

the meeting virtually will be made available to the public if necessary.

